
 

 

Project Reference: 21-0324 HMP Springhill Grendon 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Thank you for your ongoing patience whilst works are completed within your area. 
We assure you that we are working to complete the scheme in a timely and efficient 
manner to reduce the overall disruption to the region.  

Please see below a summary of the works completed over the previous week and a 
forward look to the anticipated week ahead.  

Look Back at Week Ending 26th February 2023 

Works Completed: 
• Excavation of approx. 350m verge & 30m 

carriageway along the A41 
• Edgcott Road excavations of 70m 

 

Issues encountered: 
• Issues vehicles ignoring speed reductions / 

speed limits locally creating safety issues / 
breaches and slowing excavations.  

• Edgcott Road excavations becoming 
harder due to denser sub-base excavation. 
 

Look Ahead at Week Ending 5th March 2023 
• Edgcott Road – works will continue within the carriageway & with reinstatement of a further 

70m.  
• A41 – continuation of works along the verge / carriageway  
• Works on both carriageways will continue under temporary traffic signals, and will continue 

to be monitored to reduce delays as much as possible.  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Aaron Collins - Project Manager 
Mobile: 07867 970797  
Email: Aaron.Collins@ci-uk.com 


